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People can be registered automatically when they go to the DMV or OHA but must 

already submit proof of citizenship to be registered. This bill would pointlessly delay 

voter registrations for every potential voter; some voters may not be approved in time 

to vote. It would add an enormous cost and workload to the Secretary of State’s 

office. It makes more sense for the Secretary of State, as he has already said he 

would do, to work with agencies and election clerks to minimize errors going forward.  

 

This feels like a sledge hammer to Oregon's enviable voter registration laws. I 

strongly OPPOSE this bill. 


